
 
Dear Dr. Udayamurthy, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is Joe Silvaggio, 
and I am an incoming medical student from Denton, 
Texas. This stethoscope is an honor to me and reminds 
me of the journey I am beginning to make a difference 
in people's lives. Thank you for your support of the School 
of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Joe Silvaggio 



 
Dear Dr. Udayamurthy, 
 
Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity 
allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this 
year. It has been a dream of mine to attend medical 
school for as long as I can remember, and your gift is 
part of my formative steps in achieving my lifelong goals. 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Katrina Llorente 



 
Dear Dr. Udayamurthy, 
 
My name is Sulaiman Karim, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Dallas, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your 
generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded 
stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because of the 
collaborative environment and support from the faculty. Since 
arriving to TTUHSC, everything has confirmed I made the 
correct choice. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sulaiman Karim 




